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Media Advisory 
 

Thursday, 4 May 2023 
 
ETHEKWINI MAYOR CLLR MXOLISI KAUNDA TO HAND OVER CONTRACTOR TO 
REPAIR FLOOD DAMAGED ROAD LINKING NTUZUMA AND INANDA 
 
EThekwini Mayor Cllr Mxolisi Kaunda will today (Friday, 05 May 2023) preside over the 
contractor handing over for the flood damaged main road P457 linking Ntuzuma and 
iNanda. 
 
This road was damaged by the April 2022 floods and it is one of the few remaining projects 
to be repaired within the Metro. 
 
Notable progress has been achieved in restoring mobility in the province with most roads 
and bridges successfully repaired. 
 
The road suffered severe wash-aways in the section over Piesang river.  
 
This rendered the road untraversable and forced complete closure. Mayor Kaunda will be 
accompanied by senior Department of Transport officials, local councillors, local 
stakeholders and role players in the public transport sector. 
 
The Department of Transport has been working on the processes of finding a suitable bidder 
to conduct the repair. 
 
The contractor is now appointed and is ready to resume work on site. 
 
The reconstruction of this road will be a huge relief to the community of Ntuzuma and 
iNanda as it serves as a link to the Bridge City Mall, Main road M25 and other important 
business activities. 
 
Details for the Contractor Handing over: 
 
Date : 05 May 2023 (tomorrow) 
Time : 08h00 am 
Venue : Area 5 Nhlungwane, INanda 
 
Ends. 
 


